
 

 

 

 

To:   All Equity Practice Transformation (EPT) Program Applicants 

From:  IEHP    

Date:  November 30, 2023                  

Subject:  Equity and Practice Transformation (EPT) Program Update   

 

Thank you for applying to the Equity and Practice Transformation (EPT) Program, a one-time $700 

million California Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) program aimed at promoting health equity 

and reducing disparities in primary care practices. IEHP received 111 applications for funding, totaling to 

more than $173 million.  

Please be advised that DHCS will be evaluating each application based on their designated criteria,  with a 

focus on those that prioritize optional categories and are located in lower HPI quartiles. Some applications 

will not be selected for funding. 

Final decisions will be made and announced by DHCS by the end of December 2023. IEHP will reach 

out to successful applicants to schedule an initial planning meeting shortly thereafter.  

Thank you again for your interest in the EPT Program and for your continued partnership with IEHP. 

For any questions or concerns about the program, please email EPTProgram@iehp.org  

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > Provider Central 

> News and Updates > Notices 

 

https://www.providerservices.iehp.org/

